ANNOUNCEMENT
ABOUT AN OPEN TENDER

This text of the notice is approved by decision of the open tender Commission number 1 of May 29th of 2024 and is published pursuant to Article 27 of the Law of the Republic of Armenia "On procurement"
Code of the open tender BMAPDzB-HVKAK-2024-02
The contracting authority “National center for desease control and prevention” SNCO MOH RA, located at the following address: 12 M.Heratsi str., Yerevan, gives notice for an open tender which shall be carried out in one stage.
The bidder selected based on the results of the open tender will be proposed, in a prescribed manner, to conclude a contract for provision of chickenpox vaccine (hereinafter referred to as "the contract"). 
Pursuant to Article 7 of the Law of the Republic of Armenia "On procurement", any person, irrespective of the fact of being a foreign natural person, an organisation or a stateless person, shall have equal right to participate in this open tender.
The qualification criteria for the persons ineligible to participate in the open tender, as well as for bidders, and the documents to be submitted for the evaluation of those criteria shall be established by the invitation for this procedure.
The selected bidder shall be determined from among the bidders having submitted bids evaluated as satisfying the requirements of the invitation, by the principle of giving preference to the bidder having submitted the lowest price proposal. 
In case of a request to provide the invitation electronically, the contracting authority shall ensure the free of charge provision of the invitation electronically within the working day following the date of receipt of the application. 
The bids for the open tender must be submitted to the following address: 12 M. Heratsi str., Yerevan in hard copy, by 10:30 o'clock of the 46th day from the date of publication of this notice.  The bids may, in addition to Armenian, also be submitted in English or Russian. 
The bid opening will take place at the following address: 12 M. Heratsi str., Yerevan, on July 15th 2024, at 10:30 o'clock.
Appeal of this procedure is carried out in accordance with the procedure established by the RA Law "On Procurement" and the RA Civil Procedure Code.
For receiving additional information concerning this notice, you may apply to Astgik Virabian, Secretary of the Evaluation Commission.


Telephone 012-80-80-83 (6014)
E-mail: procurement@ncdc.am
Contracting authority        “National center for desease control and prevention” SNCO MOH RA

